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CITY OF MARINE CITY
DANGEROUS BUILDING BOARD OF APPEALS


In compliance with Ordinance §158.110-158.118 of the City of Marine City, please take notice that on Wednesday, April 7, 2021, at 6:00 PM in the Marine City Fire Hall, 200 South Parker Street, Marine City, Michigan, the Marine City Dangerous Building Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing to consider a Dangerous Building, as follows:

Dangerous Building Board Appeal No. 21-02:

	Residence located at 924 Metropolis 

The legal description of the subject property, zoned in the R-M (Multi-Family Residential), is currently shown on the tax roll, as follows:

Parcel #: 74-02-775-0001-030


Tax Description:  LOT 1 SUPR CENTER ST PLAT SEC 1 T3N R16E


Citizen comments are welcome and may be given in person at the Public Hearing.  Written comments will also be received at the Marine City Offices, Dangerous Building Board of Appeals, 303 South Water Street, Marine City, Michigan 48039, until 5:00 pm on April 7, 2021.  The application is on file at the City Offices and may be inspected during regular business hours.


Kristen Baxter
City Clerk
March 4, 2021 
